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Johnston, Charles

From: Sheila Campbell

Sent: 05 March 2014 15:50

To: localplan

Cc: Charlie Robertson; Doreen Ovens; Susan Elliot (Secy Com Council;
John Campbhell

Subject: Local Plan Feedback

Hello

I'am contacting you to advise that at the Crailing Eckford & Nisbet Community Council meeting on 29th
January 2014 it was agreed that the Community Council would not support further developments being
plumbed into the existing sewerage plant located in the centre of the village of Eckford. This is due to the
sewerage problems experienced since the development of 4 bungalows in 2004.

John Campbell
Chairman
(Cralling, Eckford & Nishet Community Councillor)

For information on Crailing, Eckford & Nishet communities visit
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